
AUGUST 2024

Upcoming Events:
8/20: Top of the Rock Choir
Interest meeting @ 4:00
8/21: FCA Meeting
8/23: Deadline to order MES
T-Shirt
9/2: Labor Day. No School!
9/6: Grandparent‘s Day

(931) 924-2136

Please remember that all
visitors must check-in with
the front office and have
their driver’s license
scanned upon arrival. 

meshelp@mctns.net

MONTEAGLE ELEMENTARY
THE HORNET HEADLINE

A message from Dr. Horton: 
Welcome back to a new school year! I hope your summer was
enjoyable and rejuvenating. Our team is excited to embark on this
year's journey with you and is committed to providing a dynamic
and supportive learning environment. We have many exciting
opportunities ahead and encourage you to dive in with
enthusiasm. Here’s to a fantastic year of growth and success!

Please remember to
return your T-Shirt
order form and
money by August
23rd! Extra forms
can be picked up in
the office. 

A new school year means new beginnings,
new adventures, and new challenges


